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Hello, 

 

I’m writing in support of Treasure Transparency Bill HB 4115. This bill will allow 

Oregonians access to see how our money is being spent, and we’re entitled to that 

access. It’s especially important that we have visibility into further investment into 

fossil fuels– that type of spending has a direct, sustained impact on our climate and 

our future, and we deserve to know if the Treasury is compromising them. 

 

Please, please pass HB 4115. 

 

Thank you, 

Maddie 


